
 

Anti-Dumping Review Panel Conference Summary 
2017/55 A4 Copy Paper Exported from the Federative Republic 
of Brazil, the People's Republic of China, the Republic of 
Indonesia and the Kingdom of Thailand 
 

Panel Member Jaclyne Fisher 
Date 17 July 2017 
Participants Kendall Wegener (ADRP Secretariat), Justin Wickes (ADC) 

 
Meeting commenced at 3.15 pm 
 
Introduction  
The purpose of this conference is to obtain information in relation to the ADC files and records, as 

requested in the ADRP letter dated 6 July 2017, in relation to A4 Copy Paper exported from various 

countries. In the course of this conference, I may ask you to clarify an argument, claim or specific 

detail contained in the reports, applications or submissions. This conference is not a formal hearing of 

the review, and is not an opportunity for you to argue your case before me. You are reminded that I 

will only have regard to information provided at this conference that relates to relevant information 

(within the meaning of section 269ZZK(6) of the Customs Act 1901) and any conclusions reached at 

this conference based on that relevant information. A non-confidential summary of this conference will 

be published on the ADRP website.  

 

I now invite you to introduce yourself. Mr Wickes indicated that he is the representative of the ADC, 

Ms Wegener advised that she is the representative of the ADRP Secretariat. 

 

Discussion 
Panel member requested an update on the status of the information request sent to the ADC on the 6 

July 2017. Mr Wickes advised that the items under “General” had been loaded onto the Sigbox and 

the remainder of the documents would be loaded by the end of the week.  

 

Discussion centred on the most efficient method of transmitting the requested files given their size 

and the volume to be downloaded. The ADRP Secretariat advised that the documents should be 

loaded directly onto the Extranet to enable speedy transfer to the Panel Member. Mr Wickes advised 

that the remainder of the documents requested would be loaded directly on to the Extranet as quickly 

as possible, and this would be advised to the Secretariat when completed. 

 

Mr Wickes suggested that it may be necessary to hold a further conference with the Panel to outline 

the file naming protocols, given the volume of files that had been forwarded to the Panel. 

Meeting concluded at 3.30 pm 
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